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The Formentera Office of Commerce is pleased to report that the island's government will start
accepting requests for booths at the 2021-22 Christmas Market from tomorrow. Applications
can be submitted until 24 November at the Citizen Information Office (OAC) and through the
Consell's online platform (OVAC). Terms and conditions are available on the Consell de
Formentera bulletin board .

  

Up to seven booths will be available at this year's Christmas Market: three for shops and crafts,
three for food and drinks and one for public institutions and/or non-profit associations. The
market will open 3 December and run until 6 January, both inclusive, in Sant Francesc's Plaça
de la Constitució.

  

The municipal clerk will select winners in a drawing from among the applications received within
the deadline which fulfil required terms.
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https://conselldeformentera.cat/index.php?option=com_content&amp;view=article&amp;id=2168&amp;Itemid=436&amp;lang=en

